

Weekly Newsletter

24th May 2024

A MESSAGE FROM MISS SAWYER

I wanted to update you on the recent review we had with Ebor Academy this Wednesday. During the review, we focused on behaviour in classes and at lunchtime, as well as our curriculum.

I am delighted to share that some key highlights were identified during the review. Firstly, our school was commended for providing an excellent learning environment. The reviewers were particularly impressed by the children's openness and communication skills. They spoke highly of the school and our collective ability to adapt to challenges as they arise.

One important issue we are currently addressing is racist language. Some of our children presented a remarkable assembly on this topic in front of the reviewers, some governors, our community police officer, their teachers and all of their friends. They truly shone as ambassadors for our school. The assembly was recorded and will be available for viewing on our website soon.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in reinforcing positive behaviours and values at home. It is thanks to our strong partnership that we can create a safe and inclusive environment for all our children.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Your feedback is always valued and appreciated.



CLASS ATTENDANCE 95% Orange unit 96% Maroon class 100% Blue class 91% Indigo class 97% Green class 96% Turquoise class 95% Lime class 91% Magenta class

YORK PRIDE - SATURDAY 1ST JUNE

Each year, York celebrates Pride Month with an amazing parade in town, ending with a festival on the Knavesmire. This year this is at the end of half term, on Saturday 1st June and is a joyful and colourful display of love, unity and resilience.

Pride Month is a month-long celebration that recognizes the LGBTQ+ community. It is a time to acknowledge the challenges faced by this community and to stand in solidarity with their fight for equality, acceptance and human rights.

In school, we will be doing assemblies with the children about York Pride and linking to our core values - particularly Inclusion and Individuality, which are at the heart of Park Grove.

Please see the following link for more information about York's festival https://yorkpride.org.uk/

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 3rd June: School opens for Summer Term 2

Friday 14th June: Seaside Trip

Friday 28th June: Staff Training Day - school closed to children

Monday 1st July: Sports Day

- Year 1 & 2: 9.05am 10.35am
- Year 3 & 4: 10.40am 12.10pm
- Year 5 & 6: 1.15pm 3.10pm

Friday 5th July: PTA Summer Fair

Monday 8th July: Orange Unit Sports Day 9.15am - 10.15am

TWEET OF THE WEEK



